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2nd December 2020, 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
As we move out of lockdown and into tier 2, I just wanted to clarify that the measures we 
have in place to reduce risk when dropping off and collecting children remain the same.  
Mr Tull, Mrs Rawlins, Mrs Whiting and Mrs Evans will all continue to be on hand before and 
after school and will answer questions you have.   
 
We very much appreciate the extent to which parents and carers are following the measures 
that we have in place to reduce risk.  In the run up to the end of term, please continue to: 
 

 arrive within your time slot and not before 

 do your best to limit contact and keep 2m apart 

 wear a face covering when on site where you are able to 

 have one parent/carer drop off and collect children   

 avoid hanging around after school to play in the playgrounds 

 leave as soon as you have dropped off or collected your child to avoid congregating 

 keep the entrances and exits clear  

 keep children with you and not running around 
 
 
Keeping a reduced number of contacts remains especially important over the coming 
weeks.  If you or your child has had a close contact with someone who tests positive for 
Covid-19, you/they will need to self-isolate for 14 days.  This would include isolating over 
Christmas if the contact was in the last week of term.    
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and keep safe, 
 
 
 
Ben Tull 
Headteacher 

http://southstreetprimary.org/blog/2016/08/30/sainsburys-school-games-bronze-award-201516/

